
From: Sylvia Osiecki
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: power lines
Date: Thursday, July 20, 2017 6:29:26 AM
Importance: High

Dear Site Evaluation Committee,
I have lived in Concord for thirty years and have watched it develop into one of the most generous  ( and 
beautiful) in terms of our use of land for hiking and walking and land conservation.  This city has worked 
hard to create the beautiful trails we all enjoy throughout the year.  This city has worked hard to create the 
kind of community that cherishes land and water and how its people enjoy it and participate in the caring 
of it. We have come way to far as a community to allow power lines to ruin it. The thought of having power 
lines become part of the landscape is abhorrent. Please, please, bury the power lines.
Sincerely,
Sylvia  and Peter Osiecki
18 Gilmore St.
Concord NH
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